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Mondo A/S - transfer to the observation list 
 
OMX Nordic Exchange Copenhagen has transferred the below company to the observation list 
today: 
 
ISIN Name in Official List 
DK0060047256 Mondo 

 
Mondo has been transferred due to the fact that the company has announced that it is investigating 
the possibilities to enter into a strategic corporation, to sell part of the business or to merge. At the 
same time the company is investigating the possibility to get capital from potential investors to 
ensure that the company has the capital base needed to ensure the going concern of the company. 
 
For further information, please see announcement from the company published 19 March 2008. 

 

For further information, please contact: Tine Rau Schiøtt, Surveillance, tel. +45 33 93 33 66 
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